
 

 

 

** S C A M  A L E R T ** 

Please be aware of the following scam going on:  

 

A person contacts your club or an instructor to arrange for (private) lessons 

for their child/children.   

After negotiating costs and schedule and other arrangements, the person 

asks you to add a transportation charge to the invoice in order to pay the 

driver on the first day, as the car service does not accept credit cards and 

requires that the driver be paid (cash) in full upfront. 

They tell you they are sorry they can’t handle that themselves, usually 

because they’re away on business or in the hospital, and apologize for the 

inconvenience this may cause you and tell you to add a little extra (tip) for 

your trouble. 

 

Don’t do this.  As tempting as it may sound, there is no money in it for you.   

If you get this call or email, contact your local law enforcement agency. 

 


